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ANTHONY MARTINI and ANNETTE MARTINI 

 

 

Email:  

Website: http://www.martiniforpm.com   

 

FRIDAY, JULY 1, 2016 

 

Hon. Thomas Mulcair (Leader of NDP - New Democratic Party of Canada) 

House of Commons 

Ottawa, ON 

K1A 0A6 

 

Phone: 613-236-3613 

Fax:     613-230-9950 

 

Constituency 

   

154 Laurier Avenue West (Main Office) 

Suite 302 

Montréal, Quebec 

H2T 2N7 

Phone: 1-514-736-2727 

Fax:     1-514-736-2726 

 

 

SENT BY FAX ONLY TO: 1-613-230-9950 

And FAX: 1-514-736-2726 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

Attention: Hon. Thomas Mulcair, 

 

This is a Legal Notice that the Plaintiffs Anthony Martini and Annette Martini will 

be filing a Lawsuit against the New Democratic Party of Canada and other 

previous NDP Politicians.  
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The New Democratic Party of Canada and its previous Members of Parliament are 

NOT Immune from this Lawsuit under International Laws, United Nations Laws 

and the International Community. 

 

Hon. Thomas Mulcair, it is your Legal Duty and your Legal Obligation to make 

sure that all Members of the NDP in Parliament receives a copy of this attached 

Legal Notice that was served upon Prime Minister of Canada Justin Trudeau. 

 

The World Politicians, World Leaders, United Nations, International Community 

and all Canadians are watching very carefully on how we the Plaintiffs are being 

tortured and illegally treated by all Canadian Political Parties and by their Leaders. 

 

There will be no further notice given.  

 

Please see attached Legal Notice that was served upon Prime Minister of Canada, 

Justin Trudeau on Friday, July 1, 2016. 

 

 

 

                                                                                 

____________________                                        ____________________   

 

ANTHOHY MARTINI           ANNETTE MARTINI 

Dated: Friday, July 1, 2016                                   Dated: Friday, July 1, 2016  

 


